MANATEE COUNTY GOVERNMENT

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
Gulf Drive Passenger Shelter Project
for Manatee County Area Transit;
Construction and Installation of MC g! Iinf 10 §
SUBJECT Passenger Shelters on Anna Maria DATE POSTED CC itef1
Island, Bradenton Beach, and Hoimes
Beach located in Manatee County, FL
DATE CONTRACT
REP:E’&%"{.‘:?I"",S Olga Valcich, Ext. 3055 SHALL BE N/A
AWARDED
Public Works Department, Manatee CONSEQUENCES
DEPARTMENT , fea County Transit Division (MCAT) IF DEFERRED '\ON
AUTHORIZED BY L=,
SOLICITATION |FB#16-01380V y
TBH6 0138 DATE M Ll
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION e T

» Pursuant to Article A.13 - “Reserved Rights”, the subject Invitation for Bid is hereby cancelled for
the following reasons:

* Prices exceeded the Independent Cost Estimate (ICE) and it would be not appropriate to adjust
quantities to come within available funds.

* New specifications and drawings for a newly designed shelter along with a revised Independent
Cost Estimate (ICE) are currently underway.

¢ All bidders who previously submitted a bid will be invited to participate in the revised Invitation for
Bid.

ENABLING/REGULATING AUTHORITY

Federal/State law(s), administrative ruling(s), Manatee County Comp Plan/Land Development Code,
ordinances, resolutions, policy.

Manatee County Code of Laws

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION

¢ Invitation for Bid #16-01380V has been cancelled due pricing exceeded the Independent Cost
Estimate (ICE) and the budgeted amount for these items.

Departmental
Memorandum dated June N/A
8, 2016 requesting
ATTACHMENTS cancellation of IFB#16-
(List in order of 01380V, Gulf Drive FUNDING SOURCE
attached) Passenger Shelter project (Acct Number & Name)
AMT/FREQ OF RECURRING
COSTS (Attach Fiscal Impact N/A
COST N/A Statement)




MEMORANDUM

To: Melissa Wendel, Purchasing Official

From: Steven Roberts, Logistics Manager WM
Date: June 8, 2016

Subject: IFB16-01380V, Gulf Drive Passenger Shelter Project

ounty

FLORIDA

This memorandum serves as notification to the Procurement Division to cancel IFB#16-01380V, Gulf
Drive Passenger Shelter project for the construction and installation of Passenger Shelters on Anna
Maria Island, Bradenton Beach and Holmes Beach.

First, the bids received on March 23, 2016 were significantly higher than the Independent Cost
Estimate (ICE) for this project. Second, a new shelter design is requested by the City of Anna Maria to
match the shelters recently constructed by the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), during
the sidewalk project on Gulf Drive. Staff is engaged now in additional due diligence to provide updated
specifications and drawings for the new shelter design and to provide a new ICE if necessary, based on
these items; and then the procurement will be reissued.

This project is currently under review, the specification/ICE and update process underway. Upon
completion of the new design, MCAT will re-issue the request for construction of the Gulf Drive
Passenger Shelter project.

Should you have any questions, please contact Steven Roberts at ext, 7639,

Thank you,

Cc: Willlam P. Steele, Transit Division Manager
James Egbert, Transit Operations Chief
Edrick Sweeting, Grants Administrator
Olga Valcich, Contract Specialist
Liliya Sablukova, Sr. Fiscal Analyst
Chad Butzow, Public Works Deputy Director
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